From: Yau, Alice <Alice.Yau@chicagopolice.org>

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 1:10 PM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>
Cc: O'malley, Dana <dana.omalley@chicagopolice.org>

Subject: RE: Invite - Superintendent Snelling

Good Morning, Steve,

Superintendent Snelling attended the following event:

Date

Time

Event

Address

Invited By

Attend in Offical Capacity

11-Mow-23

6:00PM

AALEA Awards Dinner

Hyatt Regency O'Hare Chicago

Sponsor

Yes

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Alice




